
 
 

25 October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

Queen’s University will be hosting a number of Insight Evenings for parents and pupils 

throughout the Autumn. We wish to draw your attention to two upcoming events which may 

be of interest to you. 

 

Engineering Parent’s Evening 

An Engineering Parents’ Evening is scheduled to take place on Thursday 7th November 

2019 from 6.00pm – 9.30pm in the Whitla Hall, Queen’s University Belfast.  

 

This event is for Year 11-14 pupils who are studying, or considering studying, A-level 

Mathematics and Science/Technology, and their parents or guardians. You are warmly 

invited to come along to hear why your child should consider an engineering degree and to 

learn about the exciting prospects for graduates from students and employers. Courses 

featured include: 

 

 Audio Engineering 

 Chemical Engineering 

 Civil, Structural and Environmental Engineering 

 Electrical and Electronic Engineering 

 Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering  

 Product Design Engineering 

 Software and Electronic Systems Engineering 

 

To find out more and to register to attend, please visit http://go.qub.ac.uk/engineer  

 

 

School of Pharmacy Insight Evening 

The School of Pharmacy will be holding an Insight Evening on Wednesday 13th November 

for pupils in Years 11-14 and their parents or guardians from 6.00pm – 8.15pm in the Whitla 

Hall, Queen’s University Belfast.  

 

Guests will have the opportunity to learn more about studying Pharmacy, Pharmaceutical 

Sciences and Pharmaceutical Biotechnology at Queen’s University, as well as talking to 

existing students and representatives from the professions.  

 

To find out more and to register to attend, please 

visit  http://www.qub.ac.uk/schools/SchoolofPharmacy/PharmacyInsightEvening2019/  

 

Kind regards, 

GCS Careers Department  
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